
Engage     Enlighten     Enrichwww.auburnpubliclibrary.org

Thank you to all our 2023 Book Around Town Sponsors 

APL Launches New WebsiteAPL Launches New Website  

APL's Cats in the Library
Program Reaches Milestone based on age or program type.  Reservations for our Androscoggin

Community Room and our Conference Room have been brought into the
digital era.  Instead of needing to call the library, customers can simply go to
our meeting rooms page to see room availability and make their reservations
directly on the website.

"The new website is terrific. It allows us to really showcase our programs and
collections. We put so much effort into these and we want the community to
see what we have to offer. You can register for a program, download an
ebook, do research through our databases, and see what's new in our
collection. It's all there for everyone with just a few clicks." 
                                                                         - Mamie Ney, APL Library Director

We encourage everyone to explore the site and let us know what you think!  

2023 Newsletter

We are thrilled to announce the new
Auburn Public Library website launched
earlier this spring.  We felt an upgrade to
our site would make it easier for our
customers to navigate, find what they are
searching for, and simply cruise around.  
The website features a new calendar with
easy-to-use filters to search for programs

The Cats in the Library
partnership with the Greater
Androscoggin Humane Society
began in June of 2020. We have
had cats of all sizes, including
Tiggie, a 26-pound tiger cat;
and bonded pairs like
Wilhelmine & Geraldine, and
Tomie & Gizmo. Some have
been with us for only a few days,
while others took a little bit
longer to find their forever
homes. 
“The GAHS is so thrilled to be
partnering with the Auburn Public
Library to foster kitties in need of
adoption. Older cats, bonded pairs,
and “wallflowers” get special
attention at the Library, whereas
they can get overlooked at the
shelter. This program has helped
many cats find their “fur-ever
home” already and we know many
more will in the future too!”

Katie Lisnik, the Executive Director of
GAHS

Auburn Public LibraryAuburn Public Library Advocates

@auburnpubliclibraryadvocates

AuburnPublicLIbrary

@auburnmelibrary

Monday: 9:00 AM - 7:00 PM
Tuesday - Friday: 9:00 AM - 6:00 PM
Saturday:  9:00 AM - 1:00 PM

www.auburnpubliclibrary.org
49 Spring Street
Auburn, ME 0410 
(207) 333.6640
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APL's Board 
of Trustees

Books on the Board:  
What the APL Board is Reading

Patricia Gautier
President

Lisa Cesare
Vice President

Liza Dimitri
Secretary

Michael Malloy
Treasurer

Heidi McCurdy
Superintendent of
Schools Appointee

Dana Staples
City of Auburn  

Mayor's Appointee

Nicole Rancourt
Minot Selectboard's

Appointee 

Sharon Bergeron

Peggy DeBlois

Ralph Harder

INDIVIDUALS

Diane Gallagher
Greg Galloway
Mr. Robert Gardner
Mrs. Patricia Gautier
Mr. K.C. Geiger
John and Susan Geismar
Ms. Violet Gerber
Michelle Gibbert
Mr. Dale Gowell
Stuart and Nancy Greene
Linda Hall
Dr. and Mrs. Ralph Harder
Rhonda Harrity
Julianna Hayes
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hayes
Ms. Priscilla Hayes
Mr. and Mrs. John Haynes
Ms. Linda B. Henault
Ms. Nann B. Hilyard
Lydia and Eric Howes
Isis Ibarra
Julia Johnson
Ellen Kanda
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh Keene
Amy Kelly
Dr. and Mrs. Lee Kendall
Mr. Timothy Kenlan
Mr. David Knobel
Mr. Jonathan Labonte
Mr. Christopher Lansley
Jerryanne LaPerriere
Ms. Kerry Lathrop
Ms. Nancy Laun
Amber Lauze
Mr. and Mrs. Regis Lepage
The Honorary Jason Levesque
Dr. Dana Little
Dr. and Mrs. Ben Lounsbury
Mr. and Mrs. William Low
Ms. Rachel Lowe and Mr. Michael Bigos
Bethany Lyons
Timothy MacLeod
Mrs. Virginia Marczak
Lori Marquis-Boutin
Mr. Rick Martel
Elsie Martin
Ms. Susan Masse
Ms. Jeri Maurer
Ms. Heidi McCarthy and Mr. Adam Lee
Mr. and Mrs. Scott McCurdy
Sharon McGilvery

Mr. and Mrs. Robert McLeod
Ms. Elizabeth S. Meid
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Meyer
Mrs. Cynthia Morgan
Mr. Richard Morhauser
Ms. Rachel Morin
Ms. Peggy Mower
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Ness
Mr.  John O'Donnell
Ms. Pam Riley Osborn
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Osgood
Maurice A. and Ann C. Ouellette
Ms. Charlene Ouellette
Lauren Panaccione
Jennifer Pare
Ms. Camille Parrish
Tina Penney
Craig and Deb Phillips
Ms. Jan Phillips
Mr. Ronald A. Poirier
Kathy Pross
Kayleigh Pulsifer
Jocelyne Rancourt
Nicole Rancourt
Ms. Camille Parrish and Mr. Kirk D. Read
Carrie A. Rice
Cheryl Robert
Pauline Robinson
Mr. and Mrs. Gilbert Ross
Patricia Ryan
Kacey Sabourin
Samantha Sainte Marie
Dakota Salley
Mr. Philip Savignano
Melanie Schwartz
Ms. Wendy Shaw
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas Shields
Mrs. Egidia Sonagere
Madeline Soucie
Ms. Anne S. Behnke
Rebecca Stevens
Terry Strieder
Richard and Jacqueline Strong
Mrs. Diana Sullivan
Mr. Ralph Sylvester
Ms. Mary Sylvester
Betty Ann and Jim Thomas
Mrs. Maureen M. Tibbetts
Susan and Woody Trask
Sarah Trefsger
Mr. Ralph Tuttle

Stephanie and Lee Upton
Jennifer Uwaechia
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Wagner
Mrs. Stanley E. Walker
Mr. and Mrs. William Wallace
Haley Warden
Mrs. Norma Warden
Mr. and Mrs. Curtis Webber
Ms. Patricia Weidler and Mr. Donald Fogg
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Weiss
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Whiting
Melissa Wilson
Auburn Art Club
The Pickwick Club

We have checked our list carefully.
Kindly let us know if there is an error. 

cats to adopt are all happening! Book Sales are open in the Androscoggin Room
every Saturday from 9:00 AM -12:00 PM through June. Cibo’s is open to satisfy
your pizza cravings! The best way to keep current on all this is to sign up for APL’s
Weekly Newsletter, find us on Facebook, and/or check out our updated and
improved APL website (www.auburnpubliclibrary.org).
Spring is also the time we raise money for many of the programs and materials
the library has to offer. This year’s “Book Around Town: Businesses, Baskets, and
Beers” is being held at Side By Each Brewing Company on Sunday, June 18th from
1:00 PM to 4:00 PM. This family-friendly community event features over 30 themed
gift baskets to be raffled off, as well as our Summer Reading Kickoff! Side by Each
has just opened its own in-house eatery and we are excited to host our event
with this amazing community partner.  
A special thank you goes out to our local business sponsors and donors who
make our fundraiser possible.  
Thank you all for your continued support of the Auburn Public Library. I hope to
see you at the library checking out books, gathering for events, or attending
some program offerings!

Respectfully,
Pat Gautier
President
APL Board of Trustees

Hello APL Customers and Friends,
Spring is finally here in beautiful Auburn, Maine. Flowers are
blooming, buds are popping, and the grass is turning green!
The fresh air seems to be invigorating us all. Things are popping
here at APL as well. It is so refreshing to see people in the library
enjoying the many programs that are meeting in person again.
Book club discussions, informative learning opportunities,
interesting speakers, children’s programs, and even more 
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THANK YOU TO OUR DONORSTHANK YOU TO OUR DONORS  

January - December 2022

Financial giving is a vital part of APL’s ability to offer free services to our community. Your generous
donations allowed APL to continue to offer our patrons innovative services. Thank you. 

 
BUSINESSES

3 Spicy Boys
Agren Appliances
American Library Association
Androscoggin Bank
Ann's Flower Shop
Auburn Savings Bank
Austin Associates
Bangor Savings Bank Foundation
Baxter Brewing Company
Beautiful Briney Sea
Blackie's Fresh Farm Produce
Brunswick Steel
Central Maine Conditioning Clinic
Cibo Pizza
City of Auburn
Community Credit Union
Dead River Company
Dirigo Credit Union
Dollar General Literacy Foundation
Downeast Food Distributors, Inc. 
DuBois Realty Group
EllieAnna Gift Shop
Emerson Toyota
Fireside Stove Shop
Five County Credit Union
Flagship Cinema
Forage Market
Geek in the Garden
George's Pizza
Grants Bakery
Gritty McDuffs
Gryffon Ridge Spice Merchants
Hannaford Charitable Foundation
JM Dulac Contracting, LLC
John Marchesseault, LLC
KP's Place
Lamey Wellehan Shoes
Lost Valley Brewing Company
Mac's Grill
Maine Community Bank
Maple Way Dental Care
Martindale Country Club

Moonstone Pottery
Murphy Industries, LLC
Norma Warden Photography
Norman, Hanson, & DeTroy
Norway Savings Bank
Pat''s Pizza of Auburn
PayPal Charitable Giving Fund
Platz Associates
Pow'r Point Generator Power Systems
PRH Contractors, LLC
Quiet City Books
Republic Jewelry & Coin Company, Inc. 
Rise Private Wealth Management
Roopers, Inc. 
Royal River Conservation Trust
Tabers, Inc.
The Camden Conference
The Italian Bakery
The Sign Store & Flag Center
The Vault
Top Dog Professional Grooming
Wei-Li Restaurant 

INDIVIDUALS

Mrs. Judith Abromson
Mr. and Mrs. James Alden
Donna Alexander
Ms. Anne Allen
Ms. Liz Allen
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Amnott
Ms. Jen August
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen B. Austin
Ms. Shirley Babb
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Beaudin
Ms. Mary Bentley
Mrs. Sharon P. Bergeron
Mrs. Bertha Bodenheimer
Mr. and Mrs. John V. Bonneau
Ms. Denise Bonville
Ms. Kristin Bouchard
Mrs. Dorothy Bowyer
Mr. and Mrs. James Brennan

Ms. Susan Brickson
Ms. Denise Brigham
 Larissa Brown
Wendy Brown
Mr. Ian Buenaventura
Ms. Leslie Grace Buot
Mr. Richard Byard & Ms. Luci Merin
Cindi Byrkit
Dr. and Mrs. Paul Cain
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Carroll
Heather Cimellaro
Dr. and Mrs. Ned Claxton
Leah Cleland
Mrs. Debora R. Cleveland
Jody Collins
Mr. Douglas W. Conn
Ms. Susan Cooper and Mr. Fred Gleeson
Kathleen and Edward Cormier
Mrs. Majorie Creaser
Stephanie Crippen
Ms. Tizz Crowley
Mrs. Dorothy Crowley Noel
Bethany Cuetara
Michele Cullen
Mr. William Cummings
Mr. and Mrs. John Daly
Mr. John D'Amour
Mrs. Peggy DeBlois
Mr. and Mrs. Normand Demers
Katie Dillingham
Ms. Liza Dimitri
Jennifer Dimond
Mr. Rick Dodge
Mr. Richard E. Dube
Mr. and Mrs. Richard DuBois
Anne Dunbar
Carolyn Dupee
Dr. and Mrs. Edward J. Dwyer Jr.
Melissa Emery
Ms. Ariel Pollack
Mr. and Mrs. Laurence Faiman
Ms. Grace Fleeman
Mr. Ralph Fletcher

Director's NoteDirector's Note

To Our Newest Employees

Leah J. 
Shelver

Lydia A. 
Shelver

Julia Rhinelander
Teen Librarian

Director's Picks

from Harpswell to Falmouth to get me the next few volumes, which were read in
no time! (I still have most of them!)A good beach read is always so enticing and
we have so many to offer you. We also have some very compelling books that
will make you sit up and go “Hmm….” Might I suggest the two novels that are a
part of the Maine Humanities Council’s Read ME statewide program? The
curating author this year is Colin Woodard. He has chosen Morgan Talty’s
award-winning book Night of the Living Rez and Lungfish by Meghan Gilliss.
These books will challenge you and give you lots to ponder. Classic summer
beach read they are not; but, they will weigh on your mind long after that last
visit to the beach.
Please don’t forget the importance of summer reading for the younger ones! It is
so important that they read during the summer to avoid the “summer slide” or
losing their reading skills. Comprehensive studies show that 3rd to 5th graders
lose, on average, about 20 percent of their school-year gains in reading. Don’t let
that happen! Encourage fun reading and activities. There is no better way to do
that than to sign up for our children’s reading program…books, programs, and
prizes!
For one and all, whatever you do, read what you like and like what you read!

See you at the library, Mamie

Although I’m a winter person who prefers to read in front of a
fire with a hot beverage, I still find summer reading magical.
I have so many good memories…going to the Lewiston
library and coming home with a stack of books. Later on, I
would go to the Orr’s Island Library, where I discovered one
of my favorite Maine authors – Elizabeth Ogilvie. My dad was
especially encouraging of my reading. One summer I
discovered the Donna Parker books. We made several trips 
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Auburn Public Library's
Book Around Town

Pre-Sale tickets availableJune 5th on the APLwebsite or Lending Desk.  

Library Card Sign Ups

 30+ gift baskets for allages to be raffled off ina live drawing!

APL Kids SummerReading Kickoff 

And more! 
You do not need to be present to win.

Sunday, June 18th
1:00 PM - 4:00 PM

1110 Minot Avenue, Auburn

Join us this 
Father's Day at
Side by Each

Brewing Co. to
support APL and

win amazing
goods from local

businesses!

For more information, basket
descriptions, and ticket
purchases scan the QR code!

AUBURN PUBLIC LIBRARY
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2023 Summer Reading2023 Summer Reading  
All Together Now

FUN FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY

Monthly
Teen

Programs

Kids
Programs

Adult Programs

Learn more about all 
our APL progams here!


